
 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 24th February 2025 
 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Maddison P in Class 6M. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th February. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 
2.10pm start. 
 
Outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be celebrated every Monday 
morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to bring in their outside awards 
on a Monday and not a Friday from the first week back. 
 
Lunch menu – week 2  
 
Community garden rota – Week 1 
 
Monday - School reopens to pupils. 
 
Tuesday - Young Voices performance (selected pupils only). 
 
 
After carefully reading your feedback from our latest parental survey, we wanted to 
implement a suggestion that was made. Below is the link to the Spring Term learning 
overviews for each year group so that you can see what your child will be learning 
about across the curriculum. Every term, these are updated on our school website. If 
your child misses a lesson, you can also access their knowledge organisers for the 
different subjects within the 'Curriculum' tab within the website. The knowledge 
organisers have the key knowledge that your child will be learning about each 
lesson. 
 
https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/learning-overviews  
 
We hope you find this helpful and we appreciate your feedback. We have also 
reshared the survey link below in case any other parents would like the opportunity 
to share their thoughts. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dE8TZcSriAefcDWtIWFw5fDIq_CAI6Lvx3q2CSGqS
H0/edit?pli=1 
 
 
 

 
SEND 
 

 
This month is Children's Sleep Awareness Month. To help support families with 
children's sleep, please see below a link to some useful resources. 
 
Ms Balmer 
 
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/childrens-sleep-awareness-month-waking-your-family-u
p-to-better-sleep/ 
 

https://www.brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk/learning-overviews
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dE8TZcSriAefcDWtIWFw5fDIq_CAI6Lvx3q2CSGqSH0/edit?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dE8TZcSriAefcDWtIWFw5fDIq_CAI6Lvx3q2CSGqSH0/edit?pli=1
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/childrens-sleep-awareness-month-waking-your-family-up-to-better-sleep/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/childrens-sleep-awareness-month-waking-your-family-up-to-better-sleep/


 
 
Fundraising 
 

 

 
Tesco Stronger Starts Update : We are delighted to let you know we have received a 
grant for £1500 towards our playground project. We want to thank Ben L’s dad in 
6LB very much for supporting us in the application of this grant.  
 
The official total raised from the Asda Rewards App is £388.27. This will help 
towards our playground project.  
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 10th February 2025 
3B – 100%               3W – 95.5% 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to any parents who would like to come on our 
school trip to the Park in the Past at Wrexham on Tuesday 11th March to please 
email parentreplies@brackewnood-junior.wirral.sch.uk with your child’s name and 
class. This trip will be a whole school day from 9am-3pm. 
 
We are very excited to already have some secret readers coming into school next 
half term. There are still spaces available for anyone who wishes to come into school 
and read a story to the class. Please contact the school office if this interests you. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for 
a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Olivia 
Lucas 
Ellie 
 
 
 
3W 
Miles 
Lewis 
Max 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 10th February 2025 
4K – 96.79%               4T – 97.31% 
 
This week, we have sent home an information letter about our forthcoming 
residential visit to the Barnstondale Centre on 4th and 5th March. We would be 
grateful if the photo consent and medical consent forms could be returned to school 
asap. If your child does not require any medication to be administered during the 
trip, please could you return the form anyway marked 'N/A' or 'none required'.  If 
you have any concerns or queries regarding the trip please feel free to contact us 
and we would be happy to discuss the trip further with you.  

mailto:brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com
mailto:parentreplies@brackewnood-junior.wirral.sch.uk


 
We have noticed an increase in the number of small toys being brought into the 
classroom recently.  These are causing a distraction to the children during lessons 
and to others around them.  Please can we make a polite request that these are not 
brought into school unless your child has a support plan permitting the use of a 
fiddle toy or other toy in class. We appreciate your cooperation in this regard. 
 
We wish all our families a happy half term holiday. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for 
a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
4K 
Emilia  
Sophie  
Ezra  
 
 
4T 
Lucas  
Lucy  
Jess 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 10th February 2025 
5W – 92.67%               5WO – 98.28% 
 
Have a lovely half term beak. We look forward to starting the next part of our Year 5 
journey in Spring 2.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for 
a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Dominic 
Isabel 
Phoebe 
 
 
5WO 
Harry 
Josh 
Lucy 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 10th February 2025 
6LB – 100%               6M – 100% 
 



No messages for the first week back but just a reminder that it is World Book Day on 
Thursday 6th March. As a school, children are very welcome to dress up so I thought 
I would mention it prior to half term in case you want to get sorted. 
 
Have a wonderful half term break everyone! 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for 
a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Noah B 
Seb L 
Harriyson D 
 
 
6M 
Sienna 
Ella 
Jacob S 
 
 
 
 
 

 


